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EAA 279 Fly-in Lunch
As you may well know we are in the midst of a pandemic that has kill nearly one out of every 1,500 
people in the U.S. The response to the pandemic has certainly had a negative effect on our fly-in 
breakfasts. We did manage to pull them off in August and September but at this point we are really 
missing the earlier ones. Well, didn’t Mike Lupo and Sue Harris step up to the plate with a fly-in lunch 
on October 3rd? It was a fantastic success. The weather was near perfect and a bunch of planes showed. 
Word had gotten out enough that pretty much all the pulled pork Mike had smoked and the potato salad
and coleslaw he procured was eaten. Hats off to Mike and Sue! Let’s talk about making this an annual 
thing. Shout out to everyone else who helped pull this off.

Check out the Sonex project at http://www.mykitlog.com/EAA279 .

Our google members group. https://groups.google.com/forum/#!forum/eaa279/join

EAA 279 – Cranland Airport (28M)

Minutes of the September 11, 2020 meeting. 

The meeting was brought to order at 7:00 

Officers present; Greg Lutz - President, Mark Denholm – Treasurer, Charlie Lohmiller – Secretary

13 members and 1 guest attended.
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Calendar

Friday Oct 9 7:00 PM Cranland Airport (28M) EAA Chapter 279 Monthly Meeting
Sunday Oct 18 8:00 AM Cranland Airport (28M) EAA Chapter 279 Fly-In Breakfast
Friday Nov 13 7:00 PM Cranland Airport (28M) EAA Chapter 279 Monthly Meeting

Every Wednesday evening is Sonex night. Stop by and help us put it together.
www.eaa279.org/279breakfast/breakfast.htm
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Old Business:
Greg Lutz reported that the last fly-in breakfast netted $495.21 of badly needed revenue

Charlie Cottuli reported that the Board of Directors were consulted and have approved the 
appointment to two new officers:

    • Mark Denholm will replace Greg Lutz as Treasurer; Greg having assumed the role of 
President. 
      
    • Greg Ballou will assume the role of Vice President; Mike Tirone having resigned that 
position recently.

New Business:
There will be another fly-in breakfast next week.

There are no new developments on the disposition of the cloth hangar,

Mike Lupo has proposed a fly-in lunch, planned for October 3rd.  He will prepare pulled pork 
for sandwiches using a smoker off-site and the lunches will be assembled and served here at 
28M.  Planning and coordination will be done over Google Groups. 

Some Fly-in Lunch Pics
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